

COUNCIL OF THE EUROPEAN UNION

GENERAL SECRETARIAT

Directorate-General F Communication Transparency Mr. Maarten Lusink Post box 79 Winsum Groningen The Netherlands 9950 AB

Public Information Service

175 rue de la Loi 1048 Brussels BELGIUM

Our ref.: 619

www.consilium.europa.eu/infopublic

Dear Sir.

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of 3 August 2012, addressed to Mr. Van Rompuy, and we thank you on his behalf.

Brussels, 14 August 2012

Yours faithfully,

The Public Information Service

DUNCIL OF THE PROPEAN UNION OR THE

Personal data protection: Mail received by the Public Information Service (Head of Unit: Ms. Cristina Gallach, tel.: +32 2 281 61 11) is treated in accordance with the provisions of Regulation (EC) No 45/2001 on the protection of individuals with regard to the processing of personal data by the Community institutions and bodies and on the free movement of such data (Official Journal L 8 of 12.1.2001, p. 1). Personal data in your mail will be used by the Public Information Service solely for the purpose of handling your request. However, some inquiries may also be directed to an official of the EU institutions or of the Presidency of the Council of the European Union who is competent to reply to a particular question.

For statistical purposes your mail will remain in the unit's archives for a maximum duration of 5 years, after which it will be destroyed. You have the right to access and rectify the data concerning you by contacting the Public Information Service and the right to have recourse to the European Data Protection Supervisor.

Disclaimer: The information provided has been prepared by the Public Information Service of the General Secretariat of the Council of the EU and may not be regarded as constituting an official position of the Council.